
 

 

CENTRAL INFORMATION COMMISSION 

ClC Bhawan, Baba Gangnath Marg,  

Munirka, New Delhi- 110067. 

Telefax: 011 – 26182594 Email: registryicab@gmail.com 

No. CICOM/R/2018/00051+00053/185                     Dated: 23/01/2018 

To, 

Sh. Bimal Shankar Vishwakarma 

Sadar Bazar, Badi Kali No. 1 Rd., 

PO – Jamalpur, Distt – Munger, 

Bihar - 811214 

Subject – Information under RTI Act 2005 
 
Sir, 
 

With reference to your letters received on 09.01.2018 in the registry vide diary 
number 100750 it is to inform you that compliance report dated 23.01.2018 in respect of case 
number CIC/VS/A/2014/000253 as received from the department is enclosed herewith for 
your reference. 

 
Further, it is to inform you that a copy of letter dated 18.05.2011 is also enclosed for 

your information.  
 
From the above it is clear that the sought for information has already been provided to 

you by the respondent several times. 
 
In case you are not satisfied with the above reply, you may file FA before the FAA, 

CIC, if you so desire. Address of the FAA is as under 
AS & FAA 

2nd floor, B-wing, August Kranti Bhawan 
Bhikaji Cama Place, New Delhi-110066 

 
 

(A.K. Talapatra) 
DR to CIC(AB) 

 
Copy:- 1. RTI CELL, CIC 
 2. JS (Admn) 


